
Katie Hobbs Joey Ridenour
Governor Executive Director

Arizona Board of Nursing
1740 W. Adams Street, Suite 2000
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July 23, 2024

Diana Breed
Mesa Community College
1833 West Southern Avenue
Mesa, Arizona 85202

Sent Via Email: Diana.breed@mesacc.edu

RE: AZBN Board Results Notification - Mesa Community College RN Refresher Program

AGENDA ITEM VII.B.2.b.

Dear Ms. Breed:

On July 19, 2024, the Arizona State Board of Nursing, in open meeting and after serious consideration
voted to grant renewal of Mesa Community College RN Refresher Program for a period of 5 years.

The program meets the requirements of the Arizona Nurse Practice Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Cindy George at 602-771-7857 or via email
cgeorge@azbn.gov.

Sincerely,

Joey Ridenour, R.N., M.N., F.A.A.N.
Executive Director
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